
Letter to Editor: Protect our Giant Pandas 

by Iky Zhou Kaiqiao 3E 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

I am writing to express my concerns about the future survival of the giant panda. 

These unique and adorable animals are facing serious challenges that threaten their 

survival. One of the main reasons for their endangered status is habitat loss. As forests 

are cut down for agriculture and development, pandas lose their homes and the 

bamboo they rely on for food. Without enough bamboo, it becomes difficult for them 

to survive. Currently, there are only approximately 800 giant pandas left in the world. 

 

Another major factor is climate change, which is affecting the growth of bamboo 

forests. Changes in temperature and weather patterns can disrupt the delicate balance 

of their ecosystem. Additionally, pandas have a low reproductive rate. They typically 

give birth to only one cub every two years. This means that even small losses in their 

population can have a big impact on their numbers. 

 

Efforts are being made to protect giant pandas through conservation programmes and 

reserves, but more needs to be done. It is vital that we raise awareness and support 

these initiatives to ensure the survival of this beloved species. 

 

In conclusion, protecting giant pandas requires ongoing commitment and action. By 

supporting conservation efforts and raising awareness, we can help secure a future for 

these iconic creatures and their habitats. 

 



I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Iky 


